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FROM THE PRESIDENT
Hi all, 

It’s time to remind everyone that there is going 
to be an Annual Meeting in May, so if you are 
interested in joining the Board, or contribute in 
some other way, it’s time to let us know.  The 
meeting is typically toward the end of the month, 
but the date hasn’t been set yet. 

Page 2 of this Newsletter is a Board Resolution 
which we have passed concerning snow plowing 
in Phase I (SE Davis Loop).  This has been a 
difficult question since the beginning of High 
Desert Estates, and we believe we have come 
to a reasonable solution to the problem without 
tying the hands of any future Boards should the 
situation change for any reason. 

A few of the homeowners who walk around the 
area have noticed that some of the culverts 
which are necessary to drain off rain water or 
snow melt, are either plugged with debris or in 
some cases partially collapsed.  Please take the 
time to examine the culvert protecting your 
driveway, and clear it.  If it is collapsed, and you 
do not have the tools to correct it, please contact 
the Board, and we will try to find a solution for 
you. 

HDE's contractor for weed abatement is 
scheduled for the late part of April, so if anyone 
wants their property/driveway or whatever 
sprayed, they need to contact our spray guy and 
get their name on his to-do list.  You can contact 
him via phone or e-mail as follows: 
Sid Robinson at 541 788 2009  
Website: 
https://www.centraloregonweedcontrol.biz

E-mail: centraloregonweedcontrol@gmail.com

We are coming into the season when it is 
best to prune your Junipers if they need it.  
There is an opportunity to get rid of your cut 
limbs.  The Crook County Fire Department 
has hooked us up with a guy named John 
Jackson who has grant money to come to 
your home and chip up the limbs that YOU 
cut off your property. It is a sweat equity 
program. You MUST first register for the 
program.  The local person to contact and get 
your name registered is RUSS DEBOODT at 
541-447-5011. Call Russ and get all the 
details if you are interested in this program. 
This helps get rid of the debris without 
burning it and running the risk of losing 
control of the fire. 

I hate to have to mention this again, but 
homeowners are complaining about dogs 
running loose around the neighborhood, and 
in some cases acting aggressive toward 
them.  Unfortunately, the only way this can be 
handled is by calling the Sherriff’s 
Department and reporting the offending dog, 
and where it resides, if known. 

Relating to that issue, please, PLEASE pick 
up your dog’s “calling cards” if they are left on 
a neighbor’s property or along the shoulder of 
the road.  It’s not about “dog’s rights” it’s 
about respect for your neighbor’s rights. 

Al Roth, President 

BOARD MEETINGS 
All HDE residents are welcome to attend our 
Board meetings.  Regular time is every 
 4th Monday at 6:30 pm at the HDE office. 
Occasionally we have to re-schedule, so 
consult the website or call a board member 
before going.

HDE RESIDENTS’ BREAKFAST
1st Wed. of the month 

9am at Meadowlakes Restaurant




